     



Special Road District #8




          P.O. Box 646





      LaPine, OR. 97739




Minutes of the meeting held February 16, 2016.

Call to Order:

Chairman Gary Miller called the meeting to order at 7:35 P.M. at the LaPine Senior Center. There were five district members present. 

Minutes:

  
Minutes of the January meeting were waived as all present were at meeting.

Treasurer’s Report:


A corrected report was presented for December with deletion of checks


written before new year.  A January report was given with checks #1151,


to replace 4 voided checks to Lynn Bettelyoun Trucking and #1152 for Snow


removal Dec.23rd. for $1,192.00. Check #1153 LaPine Senior Center $35 and


bank charges for new checks $22.04. Ending balance for January is $77,010.24.

New Bills: 


The increase in insurance that was brought up at last meeting had been 


increased to 100,000 last year and paid for in amount of  $l,ll8.00.

Correspondence:


NaDynne wrote the lady in Bend concerning roads and informed here we had


no jurisdiction in Bend.  She also talked with Sally Wilson and needs form


completed to have special service.

New Business: 


A sign to be put out when the tree work is being done was discussed and 


decided to check with sign company in LaPine for cost. Gary will talk


to Mike as to what should be printed on it. Needs a pocket to put in flyers


for property owners to take explaining what will happen. Gary said the sign 


should be generic.
 

Old Business: 


None

Next Meeting:

The next meeting will be March 15, 2016 at the Senior Center, 16450


Victory Way, LaPine.

Adjournment:


There being no further business the meeting was adjourned by Chairman Gary


Miller at 7:50 P.M.

Respectfully submitted:

Verna Wackerbarth, Secretary

